
BookFest. www.childrensbookfest.com 
We are very excited to announce that on 

Tuesday 6th February, Rose Green Infant 

School are taking part in BookFest.   An 

author named Simon Philip is visiting us to 

talk about being an author and he is going 

to share his books with us.  All of the KS1 

children will receive a signed copy of his 

book as part of the visit.  We are really 

looking forward to being inspired by a 

published author. 

 

 


